

Principal: Mrs Kate Steward

Ormiston South Parade Academy

South Parade

Grimsby

DN31 1TX

T: 01472 231659

E: office@osparade.co.uk

W: www.osparade.co.uk

5th September 2025

Dear Parents, Carers and Families,

ACADEMY PHOTOGRAPHS

The photographer will be in the Academy to take individual and family photographs (siblings) on:

MONDAY 13th OCTOBER

ALL GROUP PHOTOGRAPHS WILL BE TAKEN DURING THE MORNING FROM 8.30AM IN THE ACADEMY HALL.

If you require a Family/Group photograph it is essential to return ONE slip below, per family, as soon as possible.

Child's name	Class	_
Family names	Class	-
	Class	_
	Toddler	

Once again Wrates the photographers will provide the Academy with Preview Portraits

Please return by Wednesday 1st October.

We will be unable to accept forms after this date.

Yours sincerely,

Kate Steward Principal









